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ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE 
ABOVE SELF”  
 

The object of Rotary 
is to encourage and 
foster the ideal of 
service as a basis of 
worthy enterprise 
and, in particular, to 
encourage and 
foster: 
 
FIRST: The 
development of 
acquaintance as an 
opportunity for 
service. 
 
SECOND: High 
ethical standards in 
business and 
professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all 
useful occupations, 
and the dignifying of 
each Rotarian’s 
occupation as an 
opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The 
application of the 
ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business 
and community life. 
 
FOURTH: The 
advancement of 
international 
understanding, 
goodwill and peace 
through a world 
fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

http://theconversation.com/australias-changing-profile-fewer-divorces-higher-incomes-more-rental-stress-46347
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Meeting Dates and Topics 
 
Guests, family and friends are very welcome.   
 

PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225      
 

 

The following is our upcoming program. Meetings are at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated. 

Date Speaker Description Location Chair Sergeant 

25 July  Farmers Market Cheque 
Presentation and Committee 
Meetings 

Chelsea RSL  
(in the warm section) 

  

 
 

 

Local organisations benefit from successful Art Show fundraising 
 
 

As Aristotle said, “To give away money is an easy matter 
and in any man's power. But to decide to whom to give it 
and how large and when, and for what purpose and how, 
is neither in every man's power nor an easy matter.” 
 
It was our privilege to present the funds we raised from 
our Annual Art Show to several well-deserving local 
organisations, such as the Carrum Coast Guard. Rod is 
shown accepting a cheque which he said they will use to 
fix the steering on their rescue boat. The Carrum Coast 
Guard save lives on Port Phillip Bay all year round. Rod is 
seen practicing his skilful night-vision acclimatisation 
technique. 
 
Good news for our meetings on Tuesday nights at the 
RSL!!!!! Due to the great work by Kevin and Simon, the 
RSL has now agreed to fence off the area where we used 
to meet with partitions. This means no more meeting in 
the Chelsea Town Hall Foyer and we will be in the warmth 
(and cool in summer) of the main building.  
 
So, if the cold (and heat) has been keeping you away, now 

is the time to start coming back and being part of our great club.   
 
We look forward to seeing you there next Tuesday when we will present a cheque to 4th Mordialloc Sea 
Scouts for helping at the Farmers Market, finalise our committees and start work on this year's projects. 
 
 
Cheers 
Keith  
 
Keith Chamberlain 

President 2017-2018           Making a Difference 
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Gardening Tools Needed 
 
Via Maree and Topsy, we would like to put out a request for any gardening tools that people might like to 
get rid of as we are starting another project that is establishing a community garden and will need tools for 
volunteers. 
 
Please contact Maree or Topsy if you can help with providing tools. 
 

 
 
Suggestion for a night out 
 
We received this in the mail during the week… 
 
Sender details: 
Name: Jordan Barrett 
E-mail: <supplied> 
 
Hi there! My name is Jordan and I am the audience co-ordinator at Family Feud. I was wondering 
if your group was interested in organising a time to come to a live taping of our show! As you know 
Family Feud is a great fun show that people all around the world love and people love to come 
and be a part of. We have free audience tickets available for many shows throughout the year and 
its great day out that doesn’t cost anything. You will be able to observe how television is made, 
see hilarious outtakes that don’t make it to air, and see everybody’s favourite host, Grant Denyer! 
If you were interested in organising a time to come to a taping, our session times are 1:45pm to 
5:30pm and 6:00pm to 8:30pm. We film the show in Southbank, Victoria. The dates vary and can 
be seen on our website www.feudaudience.com.au Please note that audience members must be 
14 years of age and those under 16 must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. If you have 
any questions, feel free to contact me at <email address supplied> or (03) 8833-3216. Kind 
regards, Jordan Barrett Audience Coordinator - Family Feud  

  
 
Update on our Kiva loan portfolio 
 
We are happy to report that in the last month we have been repaid another US$102.62 of the original $700 
that we lent to several causes in Cambodia and East Timor. This is $102.62 that we can now lend out to 
another deserving recipient/family/group to provide clean drinking water, tools with which to earn a living, 
seed for crops, farm machinery, etc.   

http://www.feudaudience.com.au/
http://www.kiva.org/
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Cans for the Homeless 

Homelessness Week is from Sunday 6th August to 

Saturday 12th August 2017 

Chelsea Community Church of Christ in conjunction with Tim 

Richardson, local Member of Parliament are seeking the surrounding 

Community’s support.  

We are seeking provision of non-perishable cans of food (within use 

by date) which can include coffee, fruit, fish, soup and such and/or gold 

coin donations to assist with the support provided to Homeless and 

struggling neighbours within the Chelsea community.   

During Homelessness Week there will be a register to record all 

donations to identify which individual, family, school, community group, 

business or organisation has collected the most cans.  

Cash donations will be used to continue the work of the Free Food 

Pantry run by the Church and cans will be equitably distributed 

throughout the community to those in need.  

 

This Fund-raising event is backed by 

Homelessness Victoria and is part of the 

Homelessness Week for 2017. 

 

For further information please contact: 
Rev Judi Turnham 

 

 

Chelsea       

Community 

Church of Christ 

and Care Works  

5 Blantyre Avenue 

Chelsea  

PO Box 357 Chelsea 3196 

Phone: 9773 0301 

chelseacofc@optusnet.co

m.au 
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Memorial Fund for the late RI PE Sam Owori 
 
 

From: Noel Trevaskis [mailto:n.trevaskis@bigpond.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, 19 July 2017 8:08 AM 

To: Noel Trevaskis <n.trevaskis@bigpond.com> 

Subject: Sam Owori - condolences and Memorial Fund and election of new RIPE 

 Hello, 

A lot of people have been asking where they send condolences to and how they can contribute to the 

memorial fund in honour of Sam. Details are below. The election of the new President Elect will take place 

in Evanston on the 8th August. 

Condolences may be addressed to Mrs. Norah Agnes Owori, c/o Institute of Corporate Governance of 

Uganda (ICGU), Crusader House, Plot 3 Portal Avenue, Kampala, Uganda or via email 

to: sam.owori@rotary.org. 

 

Memorial contributions in honour of Sam will be directed to the Sam F. Owori Memorial to Polio. This fund 

has been established to honour his commitment to Rotary’s polio eradication efforts. Sam was a member of 

both the Africa Regional PolioPlus Committee and the International PolioPlus Committee. You can make 

online contributions to the fund here. 

  

Regards, 

Noel 

  

Noel Trevaskis 

Mobile: 0427 722 029 

Email: n.trevaskis@bigpond.com 

 

mailto:n.trevaskis@bigpond.com
mailto:n.trevaskis@bigpond.com
mailto:sam.owori@rotary.org
http://rotary.msgfocus.com/c/1gJ3FyRotc1R2edVwthlU1Dbg
mailto:n.trevaskis@bigpond.com
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Bendigo Bank Community Projects Forum 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Aspendale Gardens 12 July 2017  
 
Local residents, traders and community groups have come up with a raft of ideas for community projects to 
benefit the South Ward region of the City of Kingston. 
 

Aspendale Gardens-Edithvale Community Bank® Branch recently held a community forum to discuss 
ideas for local projects, with the view of directing grant funding and improving collaboration between local 
government, business and community groups. 
 
Branch Manager, Susan Tresidder said the forum was a great opportunity for the community to contribute 
to the development of our local area and discuss how to create a sustainable future in the area. 
 

“More than 80 people attended the event, all bursting with fantastic ideas,” Ms’ Tresidder said. 
 

“There was a lot of passion in the room and we look forward to working with the community and other local 
groups to help turn some of these dreams into reality.” 
 

AGECOM Enterprises Limited Community Bank® company Chair, Anna McDonald said the board would 
now work with other stakeholders to gather information for some of the proposals. 
 

Projects discussed include; 
 

• Ways to enhance community engagement; 

• More efficient means of managing community resources; 

• Programs to develop active citizenship; 

• Approaches to tackle drug issues; and 

• A focus on youth development programs. 
 

“The board would like to thank everyone for attending the forum and providing the Aspendale Gardens-
Edithvale Community Bank® Branch with some direction on how to allocate future project funding,” Ms’ 
McDonald said. 
 

Since opening in May 2010 Aspendale Gardens-Edithvale Community Bank® Branch has donated more 
than $200,000 to community groups, projects and events. 
 

For more information about Aspendale Gardens-Edithvale Community Bank® Branch, contact our Branch 
Manager Susan Tresidder on 9588 0610. 
 

We expect to convene a further meeting with participants to discuss the best way to achieve the outcomes 
of this Community forum. 
 

 
Media enquiries: John Bainbridge 0412 087 800 

Community makes plans for the future 
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Feel free to advertise your pre-loved items here, or place requests for things that you think people might 
have at home that they don’t need. 
 

Clothes, blankets, decorations, furniture, phones, magazines, bottles, jars, gardening tools, heaters, lights, 
bikes, bookshelves, tables, chairs, rugs, linen, towels, computers, cabinets, pets, cars, houses, advice, skills, 
recommendations... 

 
District 9810 Calendar 
You can find the District 9810 Calendar here: http://bit.ly/2bFRX9a  

 
 

Your Kingston, Your Say. (opportunities can change from week to week) 
  

 
 
Have your say on the Draft Council Plan 2017-2021, provide input to the City of Kingston Youth Survey, 
provide input on the Draft Budget, and help to improve the Kingston’s Bay Trail and the Arts and Cultural 
Strategy 2018-2022 

More here: http://www.yourkingstonyoursay.com.au/ 

 

 

 

http://bit.ly/2bFRX9a
http://www.yourkingstonyoursay.com.au/
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July Celebrations 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 
Charter granted 12/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183  

P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 
The Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL Thames Prom. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 

6.15pm for 6.45pm start 
Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Account: 1424 861 33 (admin. acct.) 

 

 

  

 INDUCTIONS      
   

Peter Washington  16/7/1996 
Llew Owens   17/7/1978 
Lynn Harrison   27/7/1998 

     

 BIRTHDAYS  
Julia Huttunen 3/7 (YE <-Finland 2010) 
Lisa Fickel   10/7 (YE <-Austria2007) 
Anna-Mari Leppisaari  15/7 (YE <Finland) 
Teena Griffiths  30/7  
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 None 
  
    


